
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Affirmative Action and Federal Contract Compliance Co-Chair
Discusses Supreme Court Ruling

News

10.02.23


In an interview with The Washington Post, Sheila Willis discusses the recent U.S. Supreme Court

decision on affirmative action in college admissions and discusses how employers should examine

their DEI efforts to ensure compliance.

To read the article visit The Washington Post.
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